
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2014       2012F27987 
        
 
Catherine Crump, Staff Attorney 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
125 Broad Street, 17th Floor 
New York, NY 10004 
 
Dear Ms. Crump: 
 
This is a final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to U.S. Customs and 
Border Protection (CBP).  You requested a variety of records concerning License Plate Reader 




